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The following design and access statement forms part of the planning application for 

a new shopfront to the above-mentioned premises. 

 

 

DESIGN 

The existing shopfront arrangement of a single side-entry door is being replaced with 

a double centre access door. The existing materials are polyester powder-coated 

aluminium and the proposal replaces like for like in terms of materials. 

 

CONCLUSION 

There is not a significant change to the existing situation therefore the proposal 

should be considered for approval. 




